
 

To: Collin County Commissioners Court 

From:  Judge Jay Bender 

CC:  County Court at Law Judges 

Date: July 18, 2022 

Re: Formal Request for two additional County Courts at Law 

  

Please accept this as a formal request from the County Court at Law Judges that the Collin County Commissioners 
Court approve and authorize the State Legislature to add two additional County Courts at Law.  

The written documentation supporting this request will follow. 

If approved the courts shall be County Court at Law 8 and County Court at Law 9. 

Not only will Commissioners Court have the document but Judge Bender will also attend Commissioners Court to 
formally answer any questions that the County Judge or County Commissioners might have. 


